
 

Community Notice  

 

RANDWICK 
CAMPUS REDEVELOPMENT 

 

Community Contact: Call 1800 571 866 (24hrs) 
Email: randwickcampusredevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au 
Web: www.randwickcampusredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au 

Out of hours deliveries  

Enabling work for the Randwick Campus Redevelopment 
and new Prince of Wales Hospital Acute Services 
Building is underway and piling activities will soon 
commence. 

Oversize equipment including a piling rig and crane will 
be delivered to the construction site during the early 
morning of Friday 24 May 2019 (deliveries will occur 
between 3:00am and 6:00am).  

It is a requirement of Roads and Maritime Services that 
deliveries of this size occur out of hours for traffic and 
safety reasons. 

The deliveries will be made via Botany Street and Site 
Access Gate 2 using oversized trucks.  

Equipment will be unloaded at Botany Street Gate 2 and 
moved inside the site boundary. Traffic controllers will 
be in place to support vehicle and pedestrian safety.  

Lighting towers will enable safe unloading of oversize 
equipment and will be positioned to minimise light spill 
on surrounding buildings. 

Thank you for your patience as we undertake this 
important work.  

Getting in touch  

We encourage you to get in touch with us if you have 
any questions, feedback or complaints. 

Please call us on 1800 571 866 (24hrs) or email 
randwickcampusredevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au 
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